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From: Ewan Paterson
Sent:  Mon, 4 Mar 2019 03:10:51 +0000DKIM
To: Dan Harris
Subject: CNP proposed local development plan 2020 - 2025 ... Insh village.
Sensitivity: Normal

___________________________________
Dear Mr Harris,
Having had time now to consider the proposed local development plan,  l would like to express my support 
for the indicated boundary for the village of Insh.

I note that there is a small building plot to the North of the village and think that development here would 
have little impact on the village.

The proposed boundary is entirely reasonable.  Any further development close to the village would have a 
negative impact on the character of the village and the unique wildlife habitat this encompasses.  The old 
crofting rigs are hunting areas for Tawny Owls.  Partridge and Pheasants are regular visitors as are 
Badgers and Roe Deer.

It would be a very poor decision by CNP were planning permission ever be granted for this important area.

Yours sincerely

Ewan C M Paterson 
 


